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22 May 2003

Ms Vivienne Courto

Inquiry Secretary

Joint Standing Committee on Public Works
Parliament House

CANBERRA ACT 2600

Dear Ms Courto,
REDEVELOPMENT OF THE AUSTRALIAN INSTITUTE OF SPORT BRUCE

You referred a copy of a submission from the National Capital Authority (Submission No 3) dated
16 May 2003 to the Australian Sports Commission for comment.

"The National Capital Authority submission is supportive of the proposal for redevelopment and
additional facilities for the Australian Institute of Sport at Bruce. The authority advises that the
Development Control Plan for the Bruce site will need to be updated and has expressed willingness

to undertake a review of the Development Control Plan to facilitate implementation of the proposed
redevelopment.

The Australian Sports Commission thanks the National Capital Authority for its supportive

submission and advises that it will work closely with the National Capital Authority and the ACT
Planning and Land Management Group to satisfactorily address all planning issues.

Yours sincerely

A odlo_

Lois Fordham
General Manager Business Operations

/'b\

AUSTRAUAN
INSTIRUTE OF SPORT

ausport

Fedetal Govrinment gov.au

Leverrier Crescent Bruce ACT 2617 Tel 61 2 6214 1111
PO Box 176 Belconnen ACT 2616 Fax 61 2 6251 2680
ABN 67 374 695 240 www.ausport.gov.au



